
 

 

October 28, 2019 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Valued AmeriHealth Caritas DC member[Member name]: 
 
You are currently assigned to a MD or DC Dental Group Primary Dental Provider (PDP) at one of the locations 
listed below.  
 
MD and DC Dental: 

1305 GOOD HOPE RD  Washington DC 20020-
6909 

8TH WARD             

6213 GEORGIA AVE NW  Washington DC 20011-
5111 

4TH WARD             

1223 BRENTWOOD AVE NE  Washington DC 20018-
1019 

5TH WARD             

2021 MARTIN LUTHER KING AVE SE  Washington DC 20020-
7007 

8TH WARD             

2900 14TH ST NW  Washington DC 20009-
6863 

1ST WARD             

3029 MARTIN LUTHER KING AVE SE STE 100 SE Washington DC 20032-
2506 

8TH WARD             

4063 MINNESOTA AVE NE  Washington DC 20019-
3541 

8TH WARD             

4435 BENNING RD NE  Washington DC 20019-
4556 

7TH WARD             

4530 40TH ST NW UNIT B NW Washington DC 20016-
1811 

3RD WARD             

4911 GEORGIA AVE NW  Washington DC 20011-
4525 

4TH WARD             

777 H ST NE  Washington DC 20002-
3626 

5TH WARD             

 
This PDP group will no longer be providing dental services to AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (DC) 
members after «Term_Date». Because your health is important to us, we have assigned you a new PDP.  Your 
newly assigned PDP’s information is listed below.  
 

PDP starting: «Effective_Date» 
«To_Provider_Full_Name» 
«To_Provider_Addr_1» 
«To_Provider_City», «To_Provider_State» 
«To_Provider_Zip» 
«To_Prov_Phone» 

[Department (for example cc106)] 
[Member name] 
[Address 1] 
[Address 2] 
[City, State ZIP] 



 

 

 
You will get a new AmeriHealth Caritas DC ID card with the new PDP listed. Please use the ID card you have 
now until you get your new one.  Please call your PDP to schedule an appointment should you need care. If you 
want to choose a different AmeriHealth Caritas DC PDP than the one listed above, you can call Member 
Services at 202-408-4720 or toll free at 1-800-408-7511.  We are open 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.  You can 
also find a list of doctors by visiting our website at www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com. We hope this information 
is helpful.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
  
Nathan Fletcher, DDS 
Dental Director 
 



 

  



 

  


